
From: Arlene Wilson <awilson@wpsd.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2021 11:20 AM 
To: LIO Wrangell <Lio.Wrangell@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB8 
 
I am an Alaskan citizen, parent, grandparent, and K-1 Teacher. I am so excited to see a bill focusing on 
early education and reading reinforcement in the early years of education. It has been desperately 
needed in Alaska.  I support this bill 100%.   
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